Mark Keppel High School
Student Bulletin, Wednesday, December 21, 2022
Bell Schedule - Minimum Schedule
Athletics-

Athletic Events: Week of Dec. 19th-22nd, 2022

Show school spirit and pride; attend sporting events.
"Individually, we are one drop. Together, we are an ocean." — Ryunosuke Satoro

e Medical Clearance Paperwork must be cleared in order to try-out or participate in any sport. If you are
currently in a sport, you can try-out after your season is over.
MKHS Athletic Webpage: mkhs.org (Students tab, Athletics tab)
MKHS Athletic Remind/Code: @mkhsat or Text 81010
Congratulations to...
o

e See Our School website for all scheduled games. Come out & cheer on our teams.

Wednesday, Dec. 21st - Minimum Schedule All Periods
e Girls’ Frosh/Soph Basketball @ Arroyo vs TBD - 7PM - Bus Leaves 5:15PM
Thursday, Dec. 22nd - Pupil Free Day
e Boys’JV & Varsity Soccer @ Wilson/Hacienda Heights - Games Begin 3:30PM - Bus Leaves 2PM
e Girls’ Varsity Soccer @ Bassett - SPM - Bus Leaves 2PM
e Girls’ Frosh/Soph Basketball @ Arroyo vs TBD - 7PM - Bus Leaves 5:15PM
Friday, Dec. 23rd - Winter Break - Campus Closed - No Events

Newspaper:
What's poppin' Aztecs!

Be sure to check out our newest stories on our website now, like Kat Coto, and Kaitlyn Espinoza's review of The
Watcher.

Did you feel it? a 6.4 magnitude earthquake shook Northern California yesterday morning. Learn more about
earthquakes in a story coming in the near future.

The Editors Selina, Andrew, Jasmine, Machu, and Amy, promise to deliver you more amazing stories next
semester! Be sure to keep up on theaztecnews.org

Have a great winter break! Remember, you deserve it! Happy Holidays, and a Happy New Year! See you in
2023!

Student Bank:
BANK NEWS:
We are pleased to announce that our new debit card reader is ready, the bank will be able to accept all credit

and debit card payments.



http://theaztecnews.org/

FRESHMEN:
If you purchased a freshmen pack, please go to the student bank to receive your class t-shirt and pictures.

SENIORS:
If you still have not picked up your senior portraits, you can do so at the Bookroom between 8 AM & 3:30 PM.
If you come during class time, you MUST have a written hallpass with the Bookroom listed as the destination.

Student Parking
When parking in the front lot, students are to park on the left side facing Hellman only. The right side

closest to the school is reserved for visitors. When the student side is full, there is additional parking available
in the lot by the baseball field.

Reminder to all students that food delivery or drop off on campus is not allowed. For the health and safety
of all students, the Alhambra Unified School District enforces a No Food Drop Off Policy. The staff will not
accept food to be dropped off for students. If you have any questions, please contact Student Support Services.
Thank you.



